MACDONALD OiL CORPORATION
711 WESTERN UNITED LIFE BLDG.
P.O. BOX 1812

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

Nevember L, 1970

0il Conservazion Commission
P. 0. Box 1980
Hoobs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

Gentlemen:

In reply to your lestter of November 3, 1970, regarding cur
Gulf Mattern "4" #1 Well, located in Unit I of Section Zi,
T-21-S, R-3%4-FE, please be advised that we h&ave postponed
this work for at least 90 days to adeguately test the cur-
renzly prcducing zone. We will advise you whenever the
work starts.

Very truly vours,
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Managét of Production
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